

Rector-Commandant Brigadier General Prof. RNDr. Zuzana Kročová, Ph.D.

In Brno on 10th April 2024

Dear Rector, dear Commandant,

the University of Defence has the privilege to organize the third reiteration of the "Intelligence Support to Operations" Module that will take place in Brno from 26th August to 13th September 2024. The main objective of the event is to provide students with an opportunity to receive training in practical execution of the intelligence cycle together with reconnaissance tasks at the tactical level of command and control within a realistic scenario.

In order to make this training event as authentic as possible and to expand knowledge related to intelligence and intelligence, surveillance and reconnaissance (ISR) in the multinational environment, we are delighted to offer several positions to international participants. Because of the capacity limitations, we can welcome up to 20 international cadets with specialization in reconnaissance and intelligence.

The students will participate in both academic lectures conducted in Brno and live field training "Agile Cub 2024" which will take place in Libava Military Training Area. As all the activities will be conducted in English language, at least Common European Framework of Reference for Languages (CEFR) Level B1+ or NATO STANAG Level 2 is required.

Dear Rector/Commandant, we would be pleased if you accepted this invitation and nominate suitable candidates for this training activity. We kindly request sending the Application Forms by 30th June 2024. All arrangement information is available in the Administrative Information paper. Please direct any inquiries on this topic to the POC: OF-4 Radovan Vašíček, tel. +420 973 443 826, email: radovan.vasicek@unob.cz.

Yours sincerely

Tel.: +420 973 444 950

Fax: +420 973 442 160 E-mail: rektor@unob.cz

www.unob.cz

University of Defence Kounicova 65 662 10 Brno

Czech Republic